


pending replacement of the gas-fired boilers by something more eco-friendly. 
Specifically, if it goes ahead the work will 
1. Damage the iconic elevations of the housing blocks at Alexandra Road by 

adding surface-mounted trunking. 
2. Destroy the exemplary radiator-free interiors of the dwellings created by 

Neave Brown by inserting radiators, trunking, HIUs etc. 
3. Replace the existing warm fabric of the buildings with a heating system 

that will be turned on, and off, as the occupant wishes, potentially introducing 
into the fabric of Alexandra Road the problems of damp, condensation and 
mould that have affected other housing estates from this period, with 
demolition in some cases the only solution. 

I urge you therefore to reject a proposal that will have such catastrophic and 
irreversible consequences , thereby creating the time and space for a more 
acceptable solution to the problem to be produced. 
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